
My name is Jodi Plecity and I am in support of HB 1333.  We need to stop sexualizing and 

subjecting our little children to such nonsense. It is perverse and these types of shows have no 

positive benefit to the eyes of kids. By society allowing this to continue will only cause more 

harm if it's not stopped immediately. It should only be for adults if they choose. It crosses the 

line when children are subjected to these drag shows, and it is completely disgusting. Please 

pass this bill. 

 

Thank you. 

Jodi 

 


